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NIGHT OF THE LIVING DEAD: Reanimated - MVD 

The sad fact for George Romero and (perhaps) good news for Horror Fans is that "Night of the Living 
Dead" is in the Public Domain, which means that, whatever someone wants to do with it (and make 
money doing it)they can do it...for FREE, while the original creator and actors have to just sit there and 
wonder how much they could be making had that one, little "copyright mistake" not have happened. The 
people who have concocted this little exercise in "artistic expression" have managed to bring together an 
impressive number of "Fans" of the original to give it an entirely new look that is mostly impressive, but 
unfortunately, sometimes irritatingly ridiculous.  

 


